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Kate Terry

From: ENV Planning Contributions [Planning.Contributions@Ilancashire.gov.uk]
Sent: 02 April 2014 12:35

To: Kate Terry

Cc: CYP Schools Planning Enquiries; Osullivan, Niamh

Subject: RIBBLE VALLEY - 3/2014/0183 - Land at Malt Kiln Brow, Chipping, PR3 2GP
Good Morning,

The above application has been assessed by the LCC Education team, and has not resulted in a request for a
planning contribution.

There may be a request for a contribution from the LCC Highways and Sustainable Transport teams in
relation to this proposal. However, the level of such a contribution has not yet been determined, and will be
submitted in due course.

Many Thanks

David Cahill

Planning Officer (Strategic Planning)
Lancashire County Council

County Hall

Preston PR1 8XJ

Tel +44 (0) 1772 534146
david.cahill@lancashire.gov.uk

Our 0845 telephone numbers have changed to 0300 numbers - find the new numbers
on our website.

PO,
This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.

It may be confidential and may be the subjéct of legal and/for professional privilege.

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any atlachment to it.

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to
form a contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email.

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that ouigoing communications do not contzain malicious software and it is your
responsibility to carry out any checks on this email befcre accepting the email and opening attachments.
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